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Pawnee County Commissioners opposed to court proposal 
Pawnee County Commissioners reviewed information regarding transferring the duties of ex-officio
Clerk of the District Court to the Judicial Branch when they met  Tuesday. 

Following disucsion, Board members Ron Seitz, Jan Lang and Lavon Heidemann voted
unanimously to oppose the change.

In other action, bids were opened for a box culvert or corrugated metal pipes for a project north of
DuBois. 

Three bids were submitted ranging from $197,639  up to $241,295.  Following
discussion, the Board approved the low bid from M.E. Collins of  Wahoo for the
box culvert at a bid of $197,639 with a start date of October, 2021.
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